
1



From: Edna Mason <elmason23@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:55 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water for the valley

Dear Water Board,  
 
You seem to not hear us here in the Valley..... We are humans who need this water you want to send elsewhere.  
PLEASE consider the people who will not have jobs, will not have food to eat and kids won't have clothes to wer to 
school, because the Water Board ignored the facts.  Humans are part of the enviornment too and they are not to be killed 
because you want to give our water to fish etc.  Does not make sense at all. 
Please, please reconsider your actions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edna Mason 
Merced CA 
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